
Happy Holidays from the OCD Clinic Research
Team

 

Wishing you love, peace, and prosperity this holiday season!
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We would like to thank you all for volunteering your valuable time to our research - without

your contributions, none of this would be possible!

Interested in any of the published studies above? Click here to learn more!
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https://www.bcchr.ca/POP/publications
https://www.bcchr.ca/POP/publications


To our supporters and research participants,

Happy Holidays to you and yours! I’m so pleased to share our first
BCCH Provincial OCD Program research newsletter with you.
Inspired by my experience as an OCD psychiatrist and researcher
at Harvard University, I took a chance and decided to return to
Canada to start the first national pediatric OCD clinic and
research program. Since our founding in 2011, we have aimed to
improve understanding, treatment and outcomes for OCD-
affected families in B.C. and beyond.

Thanks to your help, a fantastic team, and support from donors
and many organizations including PHSA, UBC and CIHR we have
made notable headway! We have been able to provide direct and
indirect care for many hundreds of families, have done clinician
training across the province and have learned many new things
about OCD. We have published dozens of papers and presented
our work in North America, Africa and Asia.

I am very excited about our new upcoming project, which will
detail how OCD-affected youth and their siblings do as they enter
into early adulthood. We will be attempting to get funding for this
important work in the new year- so keep your fingers crossed for
us please!

All the best,
Evelyn

We say good-bye to one of our beloved post-doctoral fellows:

Dr. Juliana Negreiros. Beginning with our program in

2012, Dr. Negreiros designed and headed our

Neurocognition study (both Phase I + II!) and has made

strides in understanding the neurocognitive and academic

functioning of children with OCD and their at-risk siblings.

Outside of BCCH, she has provided school-based support to

families battling OCD who have been through POP. In 2020,

she looks forward to expanding her private practice and

spending more time with her family.

That's all for now - see you in 2020!

- OCD Clinic Research Team

P.S. please let us know if you would like to be removed from future newsletters.
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